Ohio Balance of State Continuum of Care
2018 Preliminary CoC Project Evaluation Reports Released
 
Purpose of this Listserv Message
[bookmark: _GoBack]This message announces the release of preliminary HMIS Project Evaluation Reports for Ohio BoSCoC projects renewing funding in the FY18 CoC Competition. 
 
Background Information
Every year, the Ohio BoSCoC evaluates the performance of renewing CoC projects and uses those results to inform ranking of projects within HUD’s CoC Competition Project Priority Listing. 
 
Details about the 2018 Ohio BoSCoC project evaluation process can be found in the Ohio BoSCoC 2018 CoC Competition Plan and Timeline document available at http://cohhio.org/member-services-2/boscoc/boscoc-competition/
 
Preliminary Project Evaluation Reports
The preliminary HMIS Project Evaluation Reports can be found at:  http://cohhio.org/member-services-2/boscoc/boscoc-competition/
 
The Project Evaluation Reports were run from HMIS on March 19, 2018. 
 
The Project Evaluation Reports (all housed within one excel workbook) provide preliminary information on the following:
Project performance data 
HMIS Data Quality
Returns to Homelessness
Bed and Unit Utilization
 
No evaluation has yet been done on cost effectiveness, implementation of best practices, or expenditures history. This evaluation will occur after required program documents are submitted by March 30, 2018. 
 
Final Project Evaluation Report and Results
The final HMIS Project Evaluation Reports will be run on April 6, 2018. This means that grantees have time to make any needed corrections to their HMIS data between now and March 30, 2018. There will be no opportunity to correct HMIS data for project evaluation purposes after that date. 
 
 
 
Questions about correcting HMIS data can be directed to hmis@cohhio.org.  Questions about the project evaluation process can be directed to Erica Mulryan or Barbara Miller at ericamulryan@cohhio.org, barbaramiller@cohhio.org, or ohioboscoc@cohhio.org  

